
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: October 12, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: John Paton, Executive Director
Re: SRS Update #3 - Joint Teams

ASAA Member Schools,

The ASAA office is confident that most glitches and bugs corresponding with our new SRS have
been dealt with. If you are still noticing things that are not right, please contact
meghan@asaa.ca and we will assist you, or forward your concerns to our developers for
resolution.

Here are some further updates and requests:

JOINT TEAMS: This feature is now ready. If you are part of a joint team for football or volleyball,
please check the SRS Instructions document for a step-by-step guide on how to do this. Joint
teams must be finalized by the October 15 deadline.

DEADLINES: October 15
Football and Volleyball

- This is the deadline to add students and coaches as well as the opt-up deadline. Opt-ups
must be done via SRS; if you need help or just want to ensure your opt-up has been
received, please contact brad@asaa.ca.
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